Dear Customer,

In an effort to help maintain your water service components Big Mountain Water Company would like to suggest the following tips.

If you plan on leaving your residence for any extended period of time please shutoff your water supply. If you have any water cooled devices or anything requiring water you may want to shut them off as well.

Keep your plumbing fixtures in good working condition and promptly repair any leaks.

Secure any outside fixtures to prevent unauthorized use. Lockable hose bib devices are available and work great for this.

Maintain your lawn irrigation equipment and look for ways to conserve water whenever possible.

We would also like to remind everyone to keep your exterior curb box shutoff valve in good working condition.

If you have any questions about any of these items please contact the Big Mountain Water Department at 406-862-1991

Thank You!